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Dear Member, 

A belated Happy New Year.  Hope that you are all coping well with the miserable 
weather.  It won’t be long now before we are basking in the sun, playing some cracking 
woods on the Greens! 

Many thanks to Richard and Phil who have been working hard erecting our new luxury 
Shed.  Great job done.  Thank you to Keith for the roof. 

Also, thanks go to Edwin with his efforts to get our Green up to scratch – no easy job 
considering the weather we’ve had. 

The Social Evening held on the 21st February went well.  The mouse finally decided to 
behave itself (with a little tweaking from Phil!).  Thanks to all who attended. 

The Quiz organised for 13th March has had a great response and everyone is looking 
forward to it. 

SKITTLES Evening – Friday 3rd April – 7 for 7:30 pm start.  Subscriptions can be paid at this 
event. 

We have 2 Indoor Fixtures left – Saturday 28th March v Mid-Devon (Tiverton), and, 
Saturday 4th April v Exonia.  Both 2pm start. 

Even though our Green is being officially opened on Saturday 18th April at 2 pm, we have 
an Away Fixture v Wellington on Thursday 16th April.  Edwin will have a card for players to 
put their names down at the Skittles Evening. 

Next Men’s Meeting will be at 7 pm on Tuesday 31st March – please make every effort to 
attend. 

We have acquired some new “pushers” which will supplement our present ones. 

Next Ladies Meeting – Wednesday 15th April at 10 am. 

Note : Ladies to play the Devon President’s team at MB on Friday 5th June. 

Please watch out for details about Thursdays through the season.  Competition Secretary 
Rob has plans which will involve Roll-ups, Club Competitions etc. 

There will be two practice sessions at the start of the season – Tuesday 21st April at 10 am 
and Thursday 23rd April at 6:30 pm. 

Although of course you will get a Fixture Card on payment of subscriptions, our Fixture list 
can be viewed on the website (details below).  Do please note we have several “early” 
games – do please help Captain Edwin by getting names down early. 

Thanks to Keith’s son for getting hedges cut – great job. 

 



Our Annual Husband and Wife Tournament is fixed for the 10th May.  Help would be 
appreciated.  A&S Paving have kindly agreed to sponsor us again – thanks go to them. 

Please note – I am publishing future Newsletters on our website.  The link for this is as 
below. 

https://www.hugofox.com/community/morchard-bishop-bowling-club-15289/home 

 

Best wishes,   

Brian. 

Next Meeting :    Tuesday 14th April  at 7:30 pm in the clubhouse. 

Items for future Newsletter can be sent to me by email to :  brian.poole21@outlook.com 

 


